
Hi Greg 
At the SME finance Inquiry yesterday, Senator Williams asked CBA whether it still charges 
customers a fee when they deposit a client’s cheque that bounces. The answer is no - the 
inward dishonour fee on cheques was removed by the Bank in June 2007. 
  
John 
  
  
Please note my new address and phone number below. Both are effective from 29 March 2010 

________________________________________________  
Commonwealth Bank  
John McLenaghan  
Head of Government & Industry Affairs  
Level 17 
201 Sussex Street 
Sydney  NSW  2000  
P:   (02) 9118 7686 
M:  0402 381 335  
E:   mclenajo@cba.com.au  

 

mailto:mclenajo@cba.com.au

